
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 Issue No. 21(27/1/2017) 
 

 

 

 

“O wad some Pow’r the giftie gie us, To see oursels as others see us, It wad frae monie a 

blunder free us, An’ foolish notion” 

 

 “Oh would some power the giftie gie us, To see ourselves as others see us.”  

 

― Rabbie Burns 

 

Scottish Poetry 

 

All our classes and children have been busy learning and practising their Scottish poems in 

tribute and celebration to the anniversary of our national bard, Rabbie Burns. The winners from 
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all the classes have been delivering their poems at our ‘Burns Assembly’ with special guest 

Muriel Gullan. The winners were as follows:-   

 

Tommy Walker P1T Anya Wright P1G 

Emma Winchester (P1) P1/2M Nicol Martin (P2) P1/2M 

Anna Leckie P2C Caitlyn Howe (P2) P2/3C 

Joshua Alexander (P3) P2/3C Callie MacKay P3D 

Alanna Sharp P3GS Darren Stephen LGU 

Daniel Penn P4S Jake Bergin P4C 

Megan Beattie P5P Jamie Farquharson (P5) P5/6D 

Halle Gordon (P6) P5/6D Kyle Chapman P6G 

Holly MacKintosh (P6) P6/7 Fraser Morrison (P7) P6/7P 

Maggie Pirie P7M   

 

 

 

School Parking 

 

There have been concerns raised from parents regarding parking and driving around the school 

at pick up and drop off. Our only priority is the safety of the children so please adhere to the 

no parking in the school or nursery car parks. Thank you for your help and cooperation.  

 

 

I Bike Breakfast P1-3 Thursday 2nd February 2017 

 

The I bike breakfast for P1-3 will be taking place on Thursday 2nd February 2017. 

Parents/Carers and pupils who walk/cycle or scoot to school are invited to join us in the gym hall 

from 8.15am-9.00am for a healthy breakfast.  Any allergies, please notify us in advance. 

 

Brantano Discount Code - 30th of January to the 5th of February - 30% Discount 

 

They have a wide range of ladies, kids and men's casual, formal and sportswear footwear to 

offer. Men's sizes from 6-14, ladies 2-10 and kids size 4-9 and junior and teens 10-6s.  All you 

need to do is quote VIP30 at the till to receive your 30% discount. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Garioch Community Kitchen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Football – SFA Early Touches Course Training Workshop 

 

This workshop is aimed at teachers, parents or volunteers who are coaching football for primary 

aged children. This can be coaches who run weekly ‘come and play’ sessions or coaches involved 

with a school or club team. 

The course will involve demonstrations of various drills and practices suitable for young players 

and discussions on relevant topics specific to your own coaching sessions. The cost is FREE for 

those who are actively involved with football volunteering or wish to get involved. 

The workshop will take place on Saturday 25th February 2017 at Inverurie Academy between 

10am and 4pm in the main games hall or weather permitting on the playing field. 

 

Registration: 

If you would like to attend this workshop, please contact Active Schools at 

ActiveSchoolsCentral@aberdeenshire.gov.uk or contact your local Active Schools Coordinator. 

  


